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* Mr. Nicholas Kroon  6-12  Principal 

712-482-6465     Middle School/ High School 

*Mr. Nick Bates Transportation Supervisor 

 712-482-6215      Bus Garage 
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3rd Monday of the Month 

@ 6:30 PM 
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District Mission Statement: 

INSPIRE – UNIFY – ACHIEVE 

 

Please know that we have tried to make any information in this publication as accurate as possible. 

Information changes daily, if not, hourly.  Please don’t hesitate to check out the school’s social media 

presence on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and the school’s website. 

Schools are closed for the remainder of the  2019-2020 school year. 



 2 



 3 

 

DID YOU KNOW: 

The Macedonia United Methodist Church houses a 

clothing pantry as well as a food pantry. Gently used 

clothing is available for adults and children. As the 

weather turns colder, there may be a need in the Riverside 

community for warmer clothing. If you or someone 

you know could benefit from some of the items, please 

call the church at 712-486-2266 and leave a message or 

contact Pastor Mike Stevens at 402-669-3536. 

Riverside athletes: Your 2020 summer strength and conditioning schedule is 

here! This is for your planning purposes. Please know that this schedule 

is TENTATIVE and subject to change based on guidance we receive from 

school administration. See y’all June 1st! #RivStrength 

TENTATIVE 
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At press time, the Riverside Prom is postponed until June 27, 2020, and the 

plans remain unchanged. 

Grand March - 5:30 pm (doors open at 5:15.) - RHS Auditorium.  Admission 

$1.00/person 

Professional Photos immediately after.  Auditorium will be closed to the pub-

lic during this time.  Guests are welcome to stay in commons for family pho-

tos. 

Dinner & Dance 7:00 - 10:15 Carson Community Center 

After Prom:  Amazing Pizza Machine in Omaha 

2020-2021 incoming pre-school students. Please see the attached file 
for information about pre-school registration paperwork. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSe2cGn00V3kPY1h691uOvEXK20HKvl7PWlqO-
fBTfbR92JWNw/viewform 
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On March 16, 2020, Riverside FFA members brought 

their tractors to school.  The photos we share are 

courtesy of the Riverside FFA Facebook page. 
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Back to the Capital city! Mr Oliver will again be leading an educational tour to Washington DC. Also, this year he will be taking students and community members to Phil-

adelphia, PA. Some highlights of the trip will be the White House, war memorials, Arlington Cemetery, JFK Performing Arts Center, the Liberty Bell and many more. If 

you are interested, please contact Mr Oliver for more details and pricing.  The tentative dates are March 1-5, 2021. The best way to contact him is via his school email-

 aoliver@riverside.k12.ia.us.   

Korean War Memorial 
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The preschoolers in Mrs. Henderson’s class engaged in a class study of Pets/Vet 

during the months of February and March.  They learned about different types of 

pets, how to take care of pets, what a veterinarian does, and much more.  They 

enjoyed playing the part of a vet in our dramatic play area.  As a final project, stu-

dents were asked to create a pet and/or a pet home.  With the early dismissal 

from school for the year, students had a great deal of time to work on their pro-

jects with family members and caregivers.  They all greatly enjoyed showing and 

talking about their projects as you can see from the smiles on their faces.  Thank 

you to Lindsey Henderson for sharing this article and the photos seen throughout 

the newsletter. 
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 More pictures from Mrs. Henderson’s Pets/Vet study project 
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Three Riverside seniors will continue their sports careers at the college level.  Jadyn Achenbach will play volleyball for Iowa Central in Ft. Dodge while Gracie Bluml will 

play softball at Iowa Central.  Ashlynn Amdor will play softball at Iowa Western in Council Bluffs.  Congratulations, ladies  We have provided pictures of their signing AND 

some action shots.  Our thanks to Mrs. Flathers for submitting the signing pictures and Leslie Amdor for the picture of Ashlynn. 
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This information was found at the site listed  below: 

https://iowadot.gov/schoolbus/School%20Bus%20Safety%
20Brochure.pdf?ver=2016-03-03-083309-953 

Thank you to band kiddos who submitted photos! It 

looks like your instruments enjoy soaking up the sun, 

reading a book, watching Netflix, sleeping, and playing 

outside!   Practicing Instruments during a pandemic!   

(Mrs. Brandon) 

Above:  Julienne Schutt 

Even though activities have been cancelled for the Spring, the 

Booster Club has remained busy! We purchased windscreens 

that  will cover foul pole to foul pole at the baseball and softball 

field, and from the 30 yard line to 30 yard line at the east side of 

the football field. Athletic Director Frain is looking to get rein-

forcements for the fences, as of right now our fences 

aren't sturdy enough to withstand high winds. Hopefully the 

fences and wind screens will be up soon. The Booster Club 

also donated $5000 toward batting cages for Softball and Base-

ball. A special thank you to Jen Perkins who has been busy 

painting driveways for the Booster Club- if you are interested in 

a Bulldog for your driveway/sidewalk- please contact a Booster 

Club member! The Booster Club also purchased and delivered 

yard signs to every 2020 Riverside graduate- Congratulations 

to all RHS Seniors and good luck in all future endeavors!  Our 

thanks to Callie Kallsen for the article and the photos!! 
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Riverside has been distributing “grab ‘n go” meals since CoVid19 

caused the closure of the schools.  Meals are distributed each Mon-

day.  As one can tell from the photos, it takes a team to make this 

happen. 

May distribution dates are May 4, May 11, and  May 18.  Our thanks 

to the kitchen staff and all the volunteers that make this happen. 

 

May Meal Distribution Dates 

May 4, 2020 

May11, 2020 

May 18, 2020 
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Several Riverside Agriculture students had the opportunity to tour the John Deere Tech school at Southeast Community College in Milford, Nebraska 

prior to the closing of schools. We also found recent Riverside graduate, Eli Petersen!  Picture are from the FFA Facebook page. 
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Our Congratulations to 

Terresa Grobe who is now Grandma to Austin 

Barb Hart on her new daughter, Charlie Sue 

Caiti Smith on her twins, Hudson & Willow 
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Class Motto: 

“It’s all about the times you’ll never remember with friends you’ll never forget.”  (Thanks to Toby Keith) 

Class  Flower:  Purple-tinted Carnation 

Class Song: 

“Good Riddance”  Green Day 
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Please Note: 

These are the only senior pictures 

available at press time. 
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Please know that we have tried to make any information in this publication as accurate as possible. 

Information changes daily, if not, hourly.  Please don’t hesitate to check out the school’s social media presence 

on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and the school’s website. 


